
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council Members 

From: Steve Randich 

Date: Nov. 2,2022 

Department: Public Works 

 

 

Mayor and Council, 

 

     Currently we are installing new catch basins and storm lines around town. We also 

have a new water line we are doing on the 500 block of Simpson. Hope to have that 

done in the next week or two. 

 

 

Thank you,  

Steve 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


